
Re: Attn: Sharon Conroy re Slí Mór  
 
Your Reference: M 78945 
 
 
 
Attn: Sharon Conroy 
 
 
 
Dear Sharon 
 
 
 
I refer further to your letter dated 17th May 2023 received hard copy to our office with regard to a 
request to list the Slí Mór be listed on the Record of Monuments and Places (RMP). 
 
 
 
There is currently legislation before the Oireachtas which, when enacted, will provide for a new 
Register of Monuments to be established in place of the existing RMP and other provisions of the 
National Monuments Acts (which will be repealed). 
 
 
 
The priority of the National Monuments Service is the preparation of the establishment of the new 
Register. 
 
 
 
We have noted your request and will consider it in that context. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Máire 
 
 
 
—— 
 
Máire Ní Chonghaile 
 
Seirbhís na Séadchomharthaí Náisiúnta 
 
National Monuments Service 

 


